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Vocational training should be accessable to all. Under the model IPART has it will discourage a lot of potential students
through higher fees. The % the student pays should be a lot lower not on the cost of the running of the course.

The low rates that are used to pay for the courses should be reviewed as they will cause a RTO's either not to proceed with
courses as they will not be able to deliver quality education or to course condense to be able to deliver.

Students in NSW deserve to be treated better by the government to gather the skills they need to actively participate in their
communities to deliver better outcomes for the state of NSW and increase NSW productivity. Education gives students the
chance to better themselves, employers and NSW. Education and skills training needs to be affordable to all. The draft IPART
pricing should be pulped and started again to deliver equity to all people who wishes Vocational training in NSW.
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